Secretary’s Group Conscience Minutes 

Note: It’s not necessary or desirable to record who is present, who facilitated, who made or seconded motions or how anyone vote It’s only required to record the motions that passed/failed and who is filling service positions.

Day/time (Japan/Korea time): Monday 930pm Daily Reflections: 02/24/2020


Trusted Servants in Service (resulting from this group conscience meeting).  These positions are for the month following this GC meeting.  
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Tech Hosts: 	AA1 - Artie
AA2 - Trix
Chairpeople:	AA1 - Phillip
			AA2 - Callee

Secretary: Jean h.

Group Service Representative (GSR): Ruth J.

Intergroup/GSR: Intergroup met jan. 19th, 1.5 hours before regularly scheduled meeting on AA2.  Changes made to Intergroup Charter as posted/proposed on aaonlinemeeting.net website primarily affected definition of new technologies being used, not content of Charter itself.

Any issues deferred to next Group Conscience Meeting: 
Yes. Proposal put forth to update meeting format to allow for expulsion if attendee abuses safety and conduct guidelines. Language will be compiled by Artie to be presented at next GC for vote.
Any decisions made by Group Conscience:
Yes. A motion was passed to include link to quarterly financial statements on aaonline Paypal website.
A second motion was passed to keep a prudent reserve equal to the annual aaonlinemeeting.net website fee. 

Next GC Mar. 31, 2020. Special thanks given to Callee, Dave M., Tao M., and Ruth J. for their efforts. Also special recognition for fabulous web-hosting by Rosie B.
Please send group conscience minutes to ​​aaonlinemeetingminutes@gmail.com or to the web manager via Skype. (Please send a message to ensure the web manager is online before sending via Skype or the file will not transfer) 
